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MEMO 
From the office of the… 

Vice-President Education 
TO: Student Representative Assembly 

FROM: Maya Hobbs, Vice-President (Education) 

SUBJECT: OP: Ontario Undergraduate Student Alliance (OUSA) 

DATE: October 6th, 2024 

 

Dear Student Representative Assembly,  

 
The following changes are proposed to clarify and update the Ontario Undergraduate 
Student Alliance (OUSA) Operating Policy to more accurately reflect current practices and 
address concerns stemming from the vagueness of the policy. 

 

Section Current  Proposed Explanation  
5.2 The MSU shall send 

one (1) delegate per 
three thousand 
(3000) students, as 
well as the Vice-
President 
(Education), to all 
meetings of OUSA’s 
General Assembly 
(GA);   

Add “voting” To clarify the difference 
between voting and non-
voting delegates. 
 
 
 
 
 

5.2.1 One (1) delegate 
shall be the External 
Affairs 
Commissioner, or a 

Change “External Affairs 
Commissioner” to 
“Associate Vice-
President (Provincial & 
Federal Affairs)”. 

To reflect appropriate 
role titles.  



designated 
representative;   

5.2.3 The remaining 
delegates shall be 
selected from the 
MSU membership 
by the Vice-
President 
(Education) and the 
External Affairs 
Commissioner;   

Add “voting”. Change 
“External Affairs 
Commissioner” to 
“Associate Vice-
President (Provincial & 
Federal Affairs)”. Add 
“through an application 
and interview process”. 

To reflect appropriate 
role titles.   
To reflect current 
delegate selection 
processes. 

5.2.4 N/A Add “The MSU may send 
non-voting delegates at 
the discretion of the 
Vice-President 
(Education) & Vice-
President (Finance);” 

To clarify selection of 
non-voting delegates. 

 

 

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

All the best, 

Maya Hobbs (she/her) 
Vice-President (Education) 
McMaster Students Union 

vped@msu.mcmaster.ca 

mailto:vped@msu.mcmaster.ca

